
SCAM ALERT 
Impostor call, posing as Northwestern Energy; states turning your power off in 45 minutes 
for non-payment, provides phone number (888-844-0898, or possibly another toll-free 
number) instructs you to call immediately to avoid having power shut off for non-payment. 
Foreign voice, and gives urgency to call immediately. 
 
DO NOT CALL NUMBER, THIS IS A SCAM! NEVER PROVIDE INFORMATION OVER THE 
PHONE OR INTERNET. 
 
Verify information directly off of the number on your bill. 
 
This SCAM has been verified by Northwestern Energy; happening today (07/17/2025) all 
over the state. 
 
They erred today in calling Town Hall. This has been reported to the Granite County 
Sheriff's Office for public safety information. 
 


